
Institutional Review Board Minutes  
 

April 2, 2003 
Members Present: Finney,  Preiss, Swinth, Woodward  
 
Absent: Kay, Wells, Cohen, Coogan, Ferrari  
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:05.  The committee discussed general issues regarding 
the way in which the IRB provided follow-up.  Of particular concern was a recent case at 
the University of Washington where a researcher's activities deviated substantially from 
what was proposed in the original IRB protocol.  The extent to which our IRB follows-up 
on research activities is generally restricted to the end of the year research report. 
 
0203-007  The research was approved as written. 
 
0201-018  The modifications were clearly articulated, and it was approved as modified.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:35. 
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